AN 10 1088

in Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50.267,/88-10

Puolic Service Company of Colorado
ATTN: Robert 0. Williams, Jr.
Vice President, Nuclear
Operations
2420 West 26th Averue, Suite  5¢
Denver, Colorado 90211

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. R, E. Farrell, P, W, Michaud,
and A. Singh of this office during the period April 1-30, 1988, of actiyv t'es
author{:zed by NRC Jpovating Licers: DPR-32 for the Fort St. Vrain Nucleac
Generziing Station, aud ¢ tne discussior of our findings with you and other
memh(rs of your sta®’ at the conclusion of tie inspection.

Arcas examined duriig the inspection included fnllow up of licensee action orn
previously identified findings, follow vp of A''ugation 88-A-01, operational
safety verification, firve protectic./prevention program, monthly surveillance
obsarvation, monthly maintenance observatien, radiological protection, and
monthly security observation. Within these arcas, the inspection consisted of
salective examination of procedures and representative records, interviews with
sersonnel, and observations by the NRC inspectors. The inspection ¥indings are
documented in the enclosed inspection report,

L ring this inspection, it was found that certain of your activities were in

violation of NRC requirements. Consequently, you are required to respond to

this violation, in writing, in arcordance with the provisions of Section 2.201

of the NRC's "Rules of Practice,” Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal |
Requlations, Your response should pe based on the specifics critained in the |
Notice of Violation enclosed with this letter.

|
One unrusolved item is identified in paragraph 5 of the enclnsed inspection |
repore. |

We have also examined actions you have taken with regard to previously
jdentified inspection findings, The status of these items is identified in
paragraph 2 of the enclesed report,

The response directed Ly this letter and the accompanying Nctice is not subject
to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required

by }he Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 93-511. : dﬁﬁ
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Public Service Cempany ¢f Colorado «2e

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
Original Signed By

L. 3 Callan

L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactor Project

Enclosures:

1. Appendix A - Notice of Violation

2. hppendix B = NRC Inspection Report
50-267/88-20

cc w/enclosures:
Manager, Nuclear
Production Division
Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Generating Station
16805 WCR 19 1/2
Platteville, Colorado 80651

P. Tomlinson, Manager, Quality
Assurance Division
(Same Address)
Colorado Radiation Control Program Di- ctor
Colorado Public Utilities Commission
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*DRP R. D. Martin, RA
*RRI Lisa Shea, RM/ALF
*Section Chief (DRP/B) *RIV File
*RPSB-DRSS gl 3
*RSTS OPERATOR *MIS System
*Project Engineer, DRP/B *DRS
*K. Heitner, NRR Project Manager *H. Scott
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